CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE October 13, 1987 REF. NO.__87H259

TO: Distribution m eI NG
FROM: Jim Fink, Principal Engineer, ydrol H“@ OCT 114?%%87 Planning
7o =1 @g i

Group, Public Works Department

SUBJECT: REVISED SEPTEMEER 1987 PH
VOLUME II RESTUDY

Attached is a copy of Bohannan-Huston's revised Volume II report. Comments
received from review of the first submittal are incorporated in this report.
Please review this report and submit any additional comments to me by November
9tk ‘

This will be the final review of the AMDS Volume II Restudy with only written
comments transmitted to the Engineer. The Engineer will incorporate these final
comments in the report and submit the completed Restudy report on December 7,
1987.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 768-3643.
JF:mrk

Distribution: Richard Leonard, AMAFCA
C. Dwayne Sheppard, Hydrology-Special Projects, PWD
George Meador, Transportation Division, PWD
Dan Hogan, Hydrology, Engineering Group, PWD
Tom Shtoemaker, Utilities Division, PWD
Cynthia Bruce, Planning Department
ed Aguirre, Hydrology, Engineering Group, PWD
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